
Policy Committee meeting      June 14, 2017 
 
Members Present:  Dennis Sears, Bob Law, Maryellen Brown 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 5:00p.m. 
Dennis made a motion to accept the minutes of June 6 
The vote was unanimous 
 
The following motions were made, seconded and approved and will be the policy 
recommended by the policy subcommittee 
 
Motion:  Leave both BEDH and BEDHE in the District policy 
 
Motion:  In statement #1 add “Public input on agenda items or requests for future 
agenda items…. 
 
BEDH-E 
Accept the MASC version with edits 
 
MASC Policy news letter 
Dennis recommended that the policy committee view the MASC website.  All 
districts policies are on the web site.  He also recommends that we use the services 
of MASC.  The member agreed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 
 
The next meeting may be scheduled for June 19 right after the School Committee 
executive session  at 4:00. 
 
Note;  DENNIS HAS SENT AN EMAIL TO EACH OF US WITH THE REVISED WORDING 
OF EACH OF THESE POLICIES 
 


